
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR  
DISABLED VEHICLE SERVICES IN SEVEN ZONES  

APPROXIMATELY 35-MILES EACH  
ON THE OHIO TURNPIKE 

 
 

The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) has issued a Request for 
Proposals (“RFP”) disabled vehicle services in seven zones approximately 35-miles each on the 
Ohio Turnpike.  
 
Any parties interested in submitting a Proposal in response to the RFP are invited to do so by 5:00 
p.m. (Eastern Time), on December 10, 2015.  The Proposal should include general information as 
to why the respondent is qualified to perform these services.  One (1) original and three (3) copies 
of the Proposal are required.   
 
Any parties interested in receiving the RFP may request a copy from the Commission’s 
Procurement Manager, Kevin Golick, through e-mail at kevin.golick@ohioturnpike.org.  Any 
specific questions regarding the RFP may be similarly submitted in writing through e-mail to Mr. 
Golick.  Please do not contact the Commission by phone, and do not address questions to anyone 
other than Mr. Golick.  The Inquiry Deadline for the RFP is 5:00 p.m. (Eastern Time), on 
November 25, 2015.  Answers to all questions will be compiled.  A copy of each question and the 
Commission’s response will be forwarded via email to Firms that so request (email address must be 
provided), and will also be posted on the Commission’s Website, www.ohioturnpike.org. 
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